
 

F.Y.I. 
 

It’s hard for me to believe that this is our last newsletter of the year! I am going 

to miss these 4th graders, but I am looking forward to being able to continue to 

watch them grow next year. I hope they come back to say hi when they move on to 

middle and high school. 

 

We have 2 field trips coming up. June 7th is our field trip to the Hibulb Cultural 

Center. Please be on time to school that day, we will not hold the buses for late 

students, they will just have to spend the morning in another classroom. Our third 

and final field trip is the walking field trip to the Everett Public Library on June 

14th. Please be sure to have your child wear comfortable clothing and shoes and 

bring a water bottle with a lid to help stay hydrated. 

 

We will be having an end of year party on Monday, June 18th. I will be buying pizza 

for the students. If your child would like to contribute something to help us 

celebrate, please send it with them to school that day. We have 24 students in our 

class.  

 

I hope everyone has a fantastic summer! Please be sure to come by and say hi at 

next year’s Open House. I will miss this bunch! Thank you for all your support from 

home this year. It truly makes such a difference.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      4th Grade News 
  

  

Wishlist: 

End of year party 
items. We have 
24 students in 

our class. 

Reading/ Writing 

 
Unit 7 – Moving Through 

Space 
 

Big Question – What does 

it take to explore space? 
 

Writing: Narrative, 

Opinion, and Informational 

 

Science 
 

Land and Water  
 

Big Idea: 

Earth materials have 

unique properties and 

are part of living and 

nonliving systems. 

Humans interact with 

natural elements to 

affect changes in the 

landscape. 

Math 
 
Review  

Social Studies 
  
Living in Washington: 

- How does geography 

shape how we live? 

- How do political and 

economic decisions 

impact our 

environment and 

quality of life? 

- The physical and 

human geography of 

WA. 

Contact Information 

Heidi Bradley 

(425) 385–5667 (Please call before 9 AM or after 3:30 PM) 

hbradley@everettsd.org  

 

June 2018 

Upcoming 
Events 
Jun 4 – K-3 Concert 
Jun 6 – Dental Day 
            Volunteer Tea 
Jun 7 – Hibulb Cultural  
            Center Field Trip 

Jun 11 – Reptile Man  
              Family Night 
Jun 12 – PTA Meeting 
Jun 14 – Library Field  
              Trip 
Jun 15 – Field Day 
Jun 18 – End of Year  
              Party 

Jun 19 – Last Day of  
              School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Specials: 
 
Monday: Music 

 Tues.- PE 
(wear tennis shoes)     

Wed. – Music 

Thurs. – PE 
(wear tennis shoes)     

Friday - Library  
(Don’t forget your 
book!) 
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